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Comments: The river corridors' environment should have priority over recreation. The numbers of people using

the South Fork of the Flathead River in particular should have a permit system.  In particular outfitter days and

floaters use are way too high and should be drastically reduced.  

 

Since the South Fork is not accessible in the Bob Marshall Wilderness by vehicle to unload or load rafts it is

impractical to pack out human waste.  It is not practical for stock users or hikers to pack out human waste.

However strict guidelines and enforcement are necessary for how far from a water source bathroom use can

occur. 


